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April 6, 2007

Nader Mamish, Deputy Director
Division of Preparedness and Response
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response
Mail Stop 06H2
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Deputy Director Mamish,

This is in response to instructions from Patricia Milligan through electronic mail on March 5, 2007.
That letter provided instructions for the State of Vermont to request liquid potassium iodide (KI)
for segments of the population in the ten mile emergency planning zone (EPZ) around the
Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station in Vernon, Vermont. In accordance with those
instructions, I am providing the following information:

The number of liquid KI bottles requested is 1,000. 1 understand that this is one case of 1,000
bottles each of 30 milliliter in volume.

The State contact person authorized to receive the KI is Dianne Champion, RN. The "ship to"
address for KI delivery is:

Dianne Champion, R.N.
Vermont Department of Health
Brattleboro District Office
232 Main Street
Brattleboro, VT 05301

The liquid KI number specified above is based upon our projected needs for certain populations,
including child care facilities, schools and reception centers.

If you have questions, please contact Dr. Bill Irwin, the VDH Radiological Health Chief, at
wirwinqvdh.state.vt.us or 802-863-7238.

Sincerely,

C-'S ha.ron Moff a tt, R SN
Acting Commissiorer of Health

cc: David O'Brien, Commissioner, Department of Public Service
William E. Irwin, ScD, CHP
Lew Stowell, Vermont Emergency management, Waterbury
John Angil, Vermont Emergency Management,: Bratileboro
Dianne Champion, RN, Brattleboro District Office
Pam Corbett, RN, Brattleboro District Office


